
CRAIGIEBUCKLER AND SEAFIELD COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

 

Planning Officer’s Report    05 September 2017 
 

Planning Matters 

 

Dandara Development 
 

Dandara have submitted a planning application for a 3-storey 81 bed care home in Zone A across from Hazledene Manor 

with a new access road onto Hazledene Road 

A public meeting in Hazlehead Academy was held on Tuesday 23rd May and the concerns of local residents were noted 

and used when writing the community council’s representation to Aberdeen City Coucil planning department. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



Planning Development Management Committee Meeting 20th July 2017 

The Pinewood Zone F planning application was discussed for  116 dwellings comprising of 2 apartment blocks, 35 
houses and retirement apartment block, with amenity space and associated infrastructure. The application was deferred, 
to be considered after additional information from planning officers was requested from councillors. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dandara Hazledene/Pinewood Zone B work starts 

 

 



 

 

Planning Applications as per weekly planning list August 2017:  

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


